SAN MATEO COUNTY
== OFFICE OF EMERGENCY SERVICES

Emergency Services Council Meeting

June 17%, 2021
5:30 p.m.

Join Zoom Meeting

https://smcgov.zoom.us/1/952963676752pwd=M00vU1 Y 1Yk1WeGZucWS5yaHIKRIROUTO09
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Meeting ID: 952 9636 7675

Passcode: 12964790

Dial by your location

+1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)

AGENDA

Roll Call
Action to set the agenda
Action to accept the minutes of the April 15® meeting

Action to approve OES FY 2021-2022 Budget
Action to approve the revised OES JPA agreement
Action to approve the Fire Service

Unmanned Aerial System (UAS) MOU

Informational report on wildland fire preparation,
funding and future implications

Informational report on the study of OES
practices and recommendations
Informational update on status of the EOC
Informational update from the Emergency
Managers Association (EMA)

Announcements from members of the ESC
Announcement of the date of the next meeting
Adjournment

President David Canepa

Dan Belville and Michael Leach
Dan Belville and David Silberman
Jonathan Cox, Deputy Chief

Cal Fire San Mateo County Division

Jonathan Cox, Deputy Chief
Cal Fire San Mateo County Division

Lee Violet, Consultant

Dan Belville
Ken Anderson, SSF FD

President David Canepa

FUTURE EMERGENCY SERVICES COUNCIL MEETINGS
ESC Meeting: September 16%, 2021 and January 20%, 2022

Meetings are accessible to people with disabilities. Individuals who need special assistance or a disability-related modification or accommodation (including auxiliary aids or
services) to participate in this meeting, or who have a disability and wish to request an alternative format for the agenda, meeting notice, agenda packet or other writings that
may be distributed at the meeting, should contact the Agenda Administrator of the Emergency Services Council at least 2 working days before the meeting at (650) 363-4790
and/or OESC(@smcgov.org. Notification in advance of the meeting will enable the County to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting and the
materials related to it. Attendees to this meeting are reminded that other attendees may be sensitive to various chemical based products.



